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14 March 2023 

Dear Salvador, 

IPH Limited – Request for Trading Halt 

IPH Limited (IPH) requests an immediate trading halt in respect of its shares (ASX Code: IPH).  

For the purposes of Listing Rule 17.1, IPH provides the following information: 

(a) IPH requests the trading halt to enable it to manage its continuous disclosure obligations 
in relation to a cyber incident that IPH has recently become aware of; 
 

(b) IPH requests that the trading halt continue until the earlier of a release of an 
announcement by IPH and the commencement of normal trading on Wednesday, 15 
March 2023; and 

 
(c) IPH is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 

 

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Philip Heuzenroeder 
Group General Counsel & Company Secretary 

Mr Salvador Caldwell 
Australian Securities Exchange 
20 Bridge Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 


